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2nd February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Thank you for your ongoing support of your child and school in preparing your child for their GCSE
exams and forthcoming February assessments. Please find here a link to the latest masterclasses in a
range of subjects which are available to Year 11 across the Outwood Trust in preparation for their
February Spring assessments. By clicking on the relevant links students will find a range of valuable
additional revision opportunities for students to be able to deepen their knowledge and skills while
building important confidence in their learning throughout the year as well as their forthcoming
assessments. Past pre-recording links can be found by clicking on the link in the gold box at the top
of the document. This information with links has also been posted on your child’s general Year 11
Google Classroom.

Thank you once again for your ongoing support of your child’s study and exam preparation during
these important final months at school.

Yours sincerely,

Miss K .Lane

Miss K.Lane
Vice Principal Deep Learning

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5b3cc2548f5130df897ee8b8/t/65b918c24696e946eac01c06/1706629314560/OGAT_2024+Mocks+Masterclasses.pdf

